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Help OSPR find our friendly monsters who are visiting for Halloween. They have decided to hide on Main Street until 
we can find each one of them. Below you will see 10 different monsters. Under each monster, please write the  

location (business or park) where you have found them. Once you have completed your hunt and have identified all 
10 locations, please return your sheet to OSPR to receive a Halloween prize bag! Prize bags can be picked up at OSPR 

beginning Saturday, October 19th. Monsters on Main will run from October 12th - 30th.  
 

Please be safe when looking for our Monster, use crosswalks and keep an eye out for traffic. Best of Luck! 


